Staff Council passed the following motion (Motion 2011-222-2), to establish the ad hoc *Chancellor's Cornerstone Award Committee* at Meeting #222 on November 16, 2011:

MOTION:

The UAF Staff Council moves to establish the ad hoc *Chancellor's Cornerstone Award Committee* to carry out various tasks associated with the Chancellor's Cornerstone Award. The committee will dissolve in late May after all award related tasks are complete and a final report has been submitted.

EFFECTI VE: Immediately

RATIONALE: Work on the 2012 Chancellor's Cornerstone Award has already begun.

Committee members are needed to assist with the nominations process and

other award related tasks.

Pips Veazey, Staff Council President

ORIGINAL